
Wednesday 13th November 2024
please arrive for a 13:30pm start

Booking is not required
 for any enquiries please contact:

Park Street, Thame, OX9 3HU

01844 212291
office.2591@john-hampden.oxon.sch.uk

JOHN HAMPDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
OPEN AFTERNOON

We welcome all parents of children due to start school in
September 2025 to join us at our open afternoon.
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